
 

You Are Invited… 
 

Woods Forum at Goodwin Conservation Center  
 Promoting Informed Woodland Owners  

Through Community Conversations 

 

Tuesday, March 20th 6:30–8:00 p.m. 

Goodwin Conservation Center 

23 Potter Rd, Hampton, CT 06247 

 

March Topic: Mushrooms, Syrup, Ginseng and More! Non-Timber 

Forest Products in Connecticut Woodlands 

 

Please join CFPA as we bring together Connecticut woodland owners and 

conservation professionals to share information and experiences and create an 

informal, local network of contacts to help provide support for healthy woodland 

management and stewardship. 

 

At this forum, you will hear a short presentation, meet local landowners, engage 

with conservation experts, and share knowledge with your neighbors. Curious 

about growing mushrooms? Backyard sugaring? What your neighbors are up to? 

Don’t miss out!   *Beverages and snacks will be served! 
 

 

 
 

Please RSVP: bbernard@ctwoodlands.org. For more information contact Beth 

Bernard, Program Director at Goodwin Conservation Center: 860-455-9534 

 
This program is made possible by a partnership between Connecticut Forest & Park Association, the 

Department of Energy & Environmental Protection and the Friends of Goodwin Forest. 

 


